ITS notice — Seneca Wi-Fi Network

Published 9/27/2022 by Stephanie Conte

When: Tuesday, Sept. 27, 2022

What is being done: ITS is required to renew Seneca’s Wi-Fi network certificate annually. The
certificate provides a secure form of network authentication. ITS updated the certificate late
Monday, Sept. 26, 2022. Any device attempting to connect to the Seneca Wi-Fi network will
be prompted to accept the new certificate. Users should trust and accept the new certificate.
For more information on how to accept a Wi-Fi network certificate, please click here.

Who will be impacted: Students and employees.
What you need to do: Accept the new Seneca Wi-Fi network certificate.
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Service Desk.
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